
The Offices of The Borough of Matawan will be CLOSED  

to the public on Friday, September 1, 2023,  

due to in-service training for staff.   

Please feel free to place any utility payments in the drop box.   

The Borough will be CLOSED on Monday, September 4, 2023, 

in Observance of Labor Day. 

 

The Offices will RE-OPEN 

Tuesday, September 5, 2023, for our 

Regular Business Hours of 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM. 


